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October 30, 2008  Initial Release 

   

 
Audience: All Stakeholders 
 
Purpose: The Purpose of this tip is to advise users of a new APMC report available on 

the Registry to allow producers to see any variance between royalty forecast 
volumes and actual delivered royalty volumes.  It is anticipated that this will 
assist producers in improving the forecasting accuracy of the Crown’s volumes. 

 
Background: Over the past several years, the APMC has held meetings and discussions with 

various industry groups regarding the importance of accuracy in forecasting of 
all crude oil deliveries.  Pipeline capacity issues in the near future may create 
apportionment which could place more pressure on pipelines, shippers, and 
producers to improve the accuracy of forecasting to avoid costly reporting 
errors. 

 
These reports are intended for the person responsible for Form A Forecasting 
for the operator.  If the person who has access to Ministry Invoices and 
Statements is not the one responsible for forecasting, it is requested that these 
reports be forwarded to the appropriate person, or provide access to that 
individual to Ministry Invoices and Statements. 

 
These reports will be available on the last business day of the month in 
accordance with production months and dates shown on the Registry Calendar. 

 

More information: Ann Blackmore 

Manager, Supply & Transportation 
Marketing & Strategic Relations 
Calgary Royalty Operations 
Resource Revenue & Operations 
403-297-5503 
ann.blackmore@gov.ab.ca 

 
 - Or -  
 

Contact the Registry Service Desk. 
 
# 403-297-6111 
# 1-800-992-1144 
E-mail: petroleumregistry.energy@gov.ab.ca 
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